
Military Surface Deployment and Distribution   

Customer & Carrier Advisory 

November 14, 2022 

CA-22-11-14/0107  

 

  

  
Subject: Fort McCoy Freight Office Closure & Relocation (W5CQRF) 

  
Purpose: To advise Transportation Service Providers (TSP) that the Fort McCoy 
Freight Office will be closed on 05 December 2022 for office relocation to our new 

facility, Bldg. 1009.   
 

Operations will resume on 06 December 2022 at the following address. 
 
W5CQRF 

Freight Warehouse 
1009 S. 11th Avenue 

Fort McCoy, WI 54656 
 
Hours of Operation: Monday through Friday, 0730 to 1600, except for Federal 

Holidays.  Contact the Freight Office at (608) 388-8607 or via group e-mail: 
usarmy.mccoy.asc.list.lrc-trans-frt@army.mil 

 
Fort McCoy ITO POC: usarmy.mccoy.asc.list.lrc-trans-frt@army.mil, CML (608) 
388-6221.    

 
Expiration: Friday, 30 December 22 
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